Minutes
Deerwood Township Regular Meeting
May 13, 2013

Board of Supervisors:

Jerry Bohnsack - Chair Judy Hamilton - Clerk
Dennis Graff - Vice Chair Christa Andrews - Treasurer
David Gray - Supervisor Steve Reilly - Road Overseer

Chairman Jerry Bohnsack called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the pledge of allegiance.
Newly appointed Board Supervisor, David Gray took the Oath of Office, then, guest Dave Clute,
with the DNR gave the Board an update on the bike trail with the proposed route running along
Deer Trail Drive. Clute said construction of the trail in that area will not happen in the near

future. George and Nancy LeBlanc, Deer Trail residents were present to hear progress on the

trail.

The treasurer's report was approved unanimously, with a motion by Dennis Graff, seconded by

David Gray.

Mr. Graff explained that the 3.2 license for Heartland Hockey Camp was for beer and wine
served with dinner for families staying at the camp. The Board voted unanimously to renew the

Camp's license. Dennis Graff made the motion, David Gray seconded it.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved unanimously, with a motion by Dennis Graff,
seconded by David Gray.

Claims were approved unanimously, with a motion by Dennis Graff, seconded by Jerry Bohnsack.
Steve Reilly reported on road conditions and presented a list of road work he felt was
necessary and within budget. Acting on his recommendations, and in lieu of conducting the

Annual Road Review, the Board approved the following road work and estimated costs:

Crack sealing - $6500.00, hot patch - $6500.00, shouldering - $3000.00, class 5 - $7500.00,
brushing - $3500.00, culvert replacement - $7200.00, and magnesium chloride - not to exceed
$20,000.00.

Reilly also reported that he had applied 3 tons of cold mix to Deer Trail Drive.

In response to an invitation from Mike Knapp of the DNR for Board members to attend a

meeting to discuss the DNR's proposed acquisition of property on Hamlet Lake, the Board



elected to hold a public meeting at the town hall to discuss the issue, May 28 or 29, as Mr.
Knapp's schedule permits.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
Judy Hamilton,

Clerk



